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The Loop Is Happening Saturday

Dexter, Missouri - The Loop is happening this Saturday November 19 at West Park in
Dexter MO between 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

People of all ages are welcome to attend. 

Free drawings will be happening every 15 minutes for free gift certificates from local
restaurants, gym memberships, and much more.

There will be special guest speakers along with free food, drinks and music.

Plus there will be a $250 cash giveaway at 3PM (Must be 13 or older to enter).  You
MUST register to enter. Come out for the social gathering of the year!!

Scan the QR code to enter or go to www.lighthouseofdexter.org
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